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This newsletter will keep you updated with events at Wheatfields Primary and is intended to 

add to the information you receive on a regular basis from your child(s) class teacher in the 

weekly Class Dojo posts. 

 

Ladies Football at Wheatfields 

Congratulations to our ladies’ football team who won their match against 

Brampton at home this week with a score of 3-0! That means we have two 

teams through to the football final for Summer 2023, which is fantastic! Thank 

you to all the families, teachers & children who found time in their day to come 

along to cheer the girls on in their match. We’ll see you at the final! 

Sports Days 2023 

The KS2 Sports Day is to be held on the morning of Thursday 8th June and the 

EYFS & KS1 Sports Day is on the morning of Thursday 29th June. Every effort will 

be made to stick to these dates, but they are very much weather dependent! 

Should they need to be rescheduled due to weather, we will give you as much 

notice as possible.  

Staffing 

We are sad to announce that Mrs Baker has made the difficult decision not to 

return to Wheatfields after her maternity leave. Mrs Baker will be missed, but 

we hope she enjoys time with her little one and hope she will pop in from time 

to time to see us. 

Miss Davies is returning post-maternity leave after the half term on a part-time 

basis. Initially, Miss Davies will not be going back into the classroom and Mr 

Rhodes will continue to teach the children in Larch class until the end of the 

academic year.  

Professional Day – Friday 26th May – and Half Term 

A reminder that tomorrow (Friday) is a Professional Day and next week is Half 

Term, so school will be closed to pupils. 

We look forward to welcoming you and the children back to school on 

Monday 5th June. Have a restful and enjoyable half term break, hopefully with 

some warm weather! 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 
Mrs Emma Verney-Davies,  

Acting Headteacher 


